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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Contact: 
Wally Odd: 435-881-1899 

Barbara Tidwell: 435-757-3524 
PRESS RELEASE 

Heroes Tribute Ride for the Fallen & America250 Event in Cache County 

Logan, Utah: On Saturday, August 23, 2025, the American Heroes Motorcycle Association UT1 will 
host the Heroes’ Tribute & Ride for the Fallen at Elk Ridge Park in North Logan, Utah. Registration 
opens at 8:00 a.m., followed by a memorial ceremony at 10:00 a.m., with kickstands up at 10:30 a.m. 
The ride honors the memory of LCpl Michael J. Allred and all fallen heroes, uniting participants and 
community members in remembrance and gratitude.  

The weekend will begin with a banquet dinner on Friday, August 22 at 6:00 p.m. at the Riverwoods 
Conference Center in Logan. “This event is about more than the ride—it’s about honoring the sacrifices 
of our fallen heroes and standing together as a community to keep their memories alive,” said Wally 
Odd, President of the Rocky Mountain Veterans Center Board of Directors and Chair of the Heroes 
Tribute event. “Every mile we travel is a tribute to their courage, service, and the freedoms they helped 
protect.”  For more information and to purchase tickets for the banquet and ride, visit 
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/ticketing/ride-for-the-fallen-and-heroes-tribute-weekend. Please purchase 
banquet tickets by Tuesday, August 19 at 3:00 p.m. 

In addition, Cache County has established the Cache County America250 Committee to plan, 
coordinate, and advise on local events commemorating the 250th anniversary of the founding of the 
United States now through summer 2026. The committee consists of nine local residents appointed by 
the County. Working in collaboration with municipalities, schools, businesses, nonprofits, faith-based 
groups, and the America250 Utah Commission, the committee will support events and programs 
reflecting the initiative’s themes: Educate, Engage, and Unite. Community members and organizations 
are encouraged to develop or brand events under the America250 umbrella to foster patriotism and 
participation.  “America250 is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to reflect on our nation’s history, 
celebrate our shared values, and inspire the next generation to carry them forward,” said Barbara 
Tidwell, Co-Chair of the Cache County America250 Committee. “We want every community member 
to feel part of this milestone and to contribute to the legacy we’ll leave for the future.” For more 
information, go to www.cachecounty.gov/america250.  

Both the Heroes Tribute and the America250 initiative reflect Cache County’s commitment to honoring 
the past, engaging the present, and inspiring the future. These events invite residents to remember and 
celebrate together, creating a legacy of service and unity for generations to come.  
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